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Certificates of Insurance
On April 20, 2010, the Utah Insurance Department issued 

Bulletin 2010-4 (the Bulletin) to remind licensed property

and casualty insurers of their responsibility to comply with

Utah law when issuing certificates of insurance and to guard 

against misrepresenting a policy’s terms or coverages.  Among

other things, the Bulletin explains that the UT ID has noticed

that some insurance producers, agencies and insurers have been

asked to provide certificates that purport to amend, extend,

or alter the terms of the underlying policy, or inaccurately 

suggest the existence of certain contractual rights.  As stated

in the Bulletin, providing such certificates that revise policy

language or alter policy terms is in violation of the Utah Insurance

Code.
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Other states are also reminding producers, agencies and insurers

that Certificates of Insurance are not to be altered so that they

are misleading.

As program administrators, you should be using the Accord version

of the COI.  It has been approved in the states where filing

the certificate is required.  You should also be reminding your 
sub-producers of the requirements and consequences of

issuing improper COI.

If you have any questions, please contact your Program Manager.
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